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It is time to again focus on the GA Health Survey. Each school must have parent participation on the Georgia School Parent Survey. Failure to have parent participation on this survey will reduce our school’s School Climate Star Rating. 

 

Parents, please complete the survey below:

 

 

For Parents:

Georgia Parent Survey:

http://gshs.gadoe.org/parents


Look for important information regarding Saturday School.














We are excited to welcome Ms. Jones as the new 1st  grade teacher!  She is a perfect addition to our Bears Team! Welcome Ms. Jones!





�


If you need to change your child’s mode of transportation for dismissal, 


please follow the protocol.


Parents MUST provide a WRITTEN NOTE 


(including transportation changes, date(s) of changes, 


student’s name, parent signature)


Staff available to monitor students outside of 


school hours. Please make the necessary arrangements. 


Phone calls will not be accepted


DOJO notifications will not be accepted
































January 5, 2024-


2024-25 School Choice applications closed





January 9, 2024-


Report Cards





January 15, 2024-


MLK Holiday





January 19, 2024-



































Please make every effort to schedule appointments outside of school hours.





Ensure that your child has an adequate arrival and dismissal transportation plan.  Many students are arriving too early and being left well beyond school hours.





Checking-out students early to accommodate work hours is not an excused tardy.





Absentee/tardy letters are being distributed for excessive attendance issues





We welcome your concerns and parental involvement at Bayvale Elementary.  However, we value uninterrupted instructional time.  As a result, it is our policy that conferences must be scheduled.  Should you have immediate concerns, please send your child’s teacher a note of concern or call the Front Office.  You will not be allowed to “stop in” or call and speak to teachers during the instructional day. We appreciate your compliance and understanding.








Mrs. Shaunta Taylor, Principal


Bayvale Elementary School, 3309 Milledgeville Road, Augusta, GA 30909


Phone: 706-737-7255| Fax: 706-737-7256    www.bayvale@rcboe.org














Please ensure that the Front Office is provided with current, accurate contact information.  This is imperative in the event of an emergency.









